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Alert Number: GI04_20                             11 February 2020
    

Subject: Planned work cancelled due to recent severe storms 

 

Dear ASP1s 

Due to the extent of damage caused by the recent storm event Ausgrid has cancelled planned outages at locations across 
our network.  

The majority of planned work in storm affected areas has been cancelled up to and including Friday 14 February 2020.  

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation through these challenging times and will provide any updates as soon 
as they are made available. 

Where a planned outage for an ASP project is impacted, the Compliance Officer will be in contact with the ASP 

company.  
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